
HASTINGS HOUSE
Air Mail

67 WEST 44TH STREET 
NEW YORK CITY

Publishers

July 31, 1941

Miss Laura Gilpin 
317 Cheyenne Road 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We have finally carefully gone over the Pueblo Book and feel 
that perhaps it might be more consistent to eliminate the Spanish 
section, although some of the pictures seem to blend in so well 
that we are at a loss to clearly determine which marks the new 
section. I presume that you refer to pages 66 to 72, inclusive.

We can, therefore, include the material for Aooma, which, 
incidentally, is swell.

You mentioned that you wanted to send us the text for this, 
and I assume that you will mention the new signatures. As soon as 
we receive this text and your instructions, we can go full speed 
ahead.

It is going to be a swell book.

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE

Walter Frese

WFskh


